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March 7th, 2023 
 
Mr. Werner Gilliam 
6 Elm Street 
Kennebunkport, ME 04046 
 
RE: Capacity letter regarding solid waste pickup for Goose Rocks Road (Glen 
at Goose Rocks) subdivision. 
 
Dear Mr. Gilliam, 
 
As a follow-up to your inquiry regarding solid waste capacity for the new 
Goose Rocks Road subdivision (Glen at Goose Rocks), capacity should not be 
an issue. The Town budgets solid waste pickup based on estimated tonnage. 
An adjustment can be made in the future budgets to accommodate solid waste 
pickup for the new subdivision. Prospective buyers should be aware that until 
private subdivisions have four or more residences, Casella will not provide 
pickup within the subdivision. Trash will have to be brought to the end of the 
road for pickup. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Christopher T. Simeoni 
 
Christopher T. Simeoni 
Director, Kennebunkport Public Works 
 

 


